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July 26, 2007 
 
Mr. Robert F. L. Dorr 
60 Crescent Street 
Providence, RI 02907 
 
RE: Former Gorham Manufacturing Site 
 Providence, RI 
 
Dear Mr. Dorr: 
 
Thank you for your letter of July 23, 2007.   
 
While we appreciate your identifying yourself as the spokesperson for these various community 
stakeholder groups, we would also appreciate being able to make sure these individuals are   
included on our mailing list so they can directly receive notices of our site activities and any public 
meetings.  The inability for us to have direct correspondence with their members and lack of 
presence at community meetings makes it difficult to engage the range of community 
perspectives and to better gauge community interest and informational needs. 
 
Your letter states that the Adelaide Avenue Environmental Justice Coalition has a “panel of 
members” that compiles data to be incorporated into project-related correspondence.  We would 
appreciate having a listing of these members so we can ensure we are fully responsive to all 
stakeholders.  We will also follow-up with the other contacts you provide to us if you do not have 
access to these individuals. 
 
We also repeat our request for information regarding the 2006 analytical data to which you refer 
from Parcel D.  We are committed to remediating Parcel D to a level that will be safe enough for 
the parcel to be used as a park and are trying to accomplish this task in an expedited manner for 
the betterment of the Community.  Although apparently obtained over a year ago, this analytical 
information has not been shared with Textron or RIDEM. We again ask that you provide this 
information to RIDEM such that it may be posted on the project website for all stakeholders to 
view.  
 
We look forward to receiving community stakeholder contact information and any information you 
have regarding Community’s 2006 analytical data from Parcel D.  
 
Thank you for your continued interest. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
TEXTRON INC. 
 
 
Gregory L. Simpson 
Sr. Project Manager 
 
Cc: Joseph Martella (RIDEM) 
 Thomas Dellar (City of Providence) 
 Karen Leslie (YMCA) 

 



 


